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An Update from Andrew… 

 Friday night was another successful area-wide singing, and I am grateful to 
Ken and Debbie Wiles, Bobby Bishop, Valerie Wilson, and others who worked 
hard to make it happen. One of the neat things about these singings is they provide 
a chance for some of our young men to lead a song. For some of them, this will be 
their first experience leading singing, and when a supportive group of adults encour-
ages them, it can make a powerful impact. You can find some pictures of the night 
on our Facebook group page.  
 One additional blessing for us on Sunday was having Jerry and Fern Hill with 
us in our worship assembly. It was inspiring to attend the reception on Sunday after-
noon and hear Fern talk about this new book she has written, Gifts from Glory. In it, 
she collects stories of answered prayers from her life, and I can’t think of a better 
subject for a book. I had the privilege of taking a picture of Jerry, Fern, and the 
“teenagers” from their time at Graymere. Not only did Jerry preach here, but he and 
Fern also worked with the young people. Reunions like that are special, especially 
among brothers and sisters in Christ. We also got to listen to a challenging lesson 
from Chad Landman, and I appreciate his willingness to preach.  
 I am looking forward to Sunday the 23rd, when Noel Whitlock will be speaking 
to us on Sunday. We will have a combined adult class after worship service, fol-
lowed by a potluck meal. After the meal, we will have an afternoon devotional in the 
Fellowship Hall before setting up for the Preaching Workshop the next day. On 
Monday, Noel will be joined by Doug Burleson, Jeremy Barrier, and Ralph Gil-
more. We have 42 already signed up, but there is room for more. Since we do not 
host CBI in the way we used to, we will have several of our CBI alumni staying on 
Monday night. On Tuesday, Kirk Brothers will lead two morning sessions with 
them. It will be a blessing for everyone, and I hope we can have more participants 
than ever this year. 
 A few have asked about some of the handouts from our recent Wednesday 
night auditorium class, “Walking Where Jesus Walked.” If you missed a week or are 
part of another class and would like some of the handouts, you can pick them up in 
the foyer. Let’s keep learning and growing together! 
  

Sunday’s Messages 
AM – A Life in Balance #7: A Balanced Diet (Acts 20:17-21) 

PM – Finding Hope in Bethlehem #2: A Worthy Woman (Ruth 2-3) 



 
Mission Points/Missionaries 

 

Abraham Alata 

Lima, Peru 

arjejemisupanton@hotmail.com 

 

Peter Solomon  

Chennai, India 

nbcsolo@gmail.com 

 

Evan & Crystal Todachine  

Phoenix, AZ 

etodachine12@gmail.com  

 

Juan & Nahia Abanto  

Lima, Peru 

juabant@gmail.com 

 

Josh & Divine Austin  

Phoenix, AZ 

Remember in Prayer 

Kathy Tucker having surgery Friday, 
Dwayne Fulks on a mission trip to 
Guatemala, Bill Chaffin hip replace-
ment Wednesday. 

 

Visitation-Sunday 
Team 7:  Russell & Angela Gibbons 
Team 12:  Stephen & Kim Staggs 

 
There are several copies of the 
handouts from the Walking 
Where Jesus Walked Class on 
Wednesday nights in the foyer 
for those who did not get a copy 

of all of them during class.  

Remember in Prayer 

Kathy Tucker, Edie Schoeberl, Connie Putman, Mike Sutherland, Shane 
Green, Kathy Baggett, Doris Savage, Debbie Davis, Jewel Whitlatch, Tessa 
Fleming, Linda & Martin Jobe, Kenny Compton, Beverly Martin, Roger 
Riddle, Larry and Dotty King, Samantha Baugus, Paulette Francis, April Tom 
(friend of Jack and Mary Alice Malone), Kimberly McGinn (sister of Jeff 
McGinn), Cindy West (daughter of Norma Dickens), Darlene, Amanda and 
Maddie Romer, Burt Anderson (brother of Andrea Marshall), Lisa Kreuzer, 
Marie Filson, Shirley Haston, (mother of Rachel Batey), Nan Price, Tim 
Mullican (father of Kara Bishop), Paul Handley, Donald Riddick (nephew of 
Starlene Buie), Diane Campbell, Fern Hill, John Phillip Barmer (son-in-law of 
Carol Bailey), Kim Slater (niece of Gerald Buie), Jimmy Copley (father of 
Mary Beth Horton & David Copley), James & Judy Dickey, Don Swenson, 
Cynthia Mynes, Leon Cheek, Charlotte Brown (sister of Gerald Buie), Tru-

man Orton, Marguerite Sands, Arianna Rohrer 

 

Senior Adults 
 Save the date:  February 
17 for Golden Age Banquet 
6pm in Fellowship Hall signup 
at all entrances. 
 
Senior Adult Visitation - 9:00 
on Thursday, February 27th  

 
 

Ladies of the congre-
gation are invited to a 

bridal tea honoring 
Mady Newby, bride 

elect of Blake Hayes on Sunday, 
February 23, 2:00 - 3:30pm in 
the educational foyer.  Mady is 
registered at Ye Peddler, Tar-

get, Bed, Bath & Beyond.  

 

 

 

Meals Program 
February 17:  Sara Carpenter 

February 19:  Cathey Green 

February 21:  Ann Ellias 

 

LL2L 
  Puppet Practice Sunday @ 

4pm @ Senior House 

 NO Bible Bowl practice Sun-

day, February 16th                      

 Song Leading and Songs of 
Faith will meet on Wednes-

days at 6:15pm 

 
 

.Youth News 
Horizons is open for registration 7th

-12th graders. 

Go to www.fhu.edu/horizons to reg-

ister. 

GSM Spring Renewal for our 6th-
12th graders is March 13-15… go to 
www.graymerestudentministry.com/
applications to sign up for retreat. 
Cost is $35 for the weekend, or use 
your phone and the QR code below 

to access the registration. 

Lost & Found 

Several Bibles have accumulated, if 

yours is missing please check. 

An ipad was found on the bus.  If you 
have lost one and can identify it, call 

the church office.  

Thank You 

Sincere thanks for your thoughtful-

ness.  I want to thank each and eve-

ryone for their prayers and cards dur-

ing my illness.  It has been a long 

road. 

Marie Filson 

 

Congratulations 

Congratulations to Patricia and Mike 

Lentz on the birth of a granddaughter, 

Merlyn Fennec, her parents are Ja-

cob and Kasandra and they live in 

Palm Springs California. 
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